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05.03.2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you and your families are safe and well. We have completed our last day of remote learning and we 
would just like to say how proud we are of all our children for all of their hard work and effort put into their 
learning throughout this difficult time.  

  

We also appreciate all the support you have given to your child which has enabled them to continue with their 
learning at home. We know this must have been difficult, especially when juggling work or home learning with 
more than one child so, for this, we thank you.  

  

We are looking forward to seeing all our children again on Monday 8th March. 

 

We hope that you all have a restful weekend. Thank you again for your continued support.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 

 


